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Dear Parents, 

In response to our recent OFSTED report, on behalf of the staff leaders, governors and 

Hamwic Education Trust, I would like to update you on the progress that we have made 

towards the action for improvement that was identified for us.  

Together, we have carried out a review of the behaviour policy to ensure that it is accessible 

to all members of our community: staff, children and parents. We hope that you have spotted 

updates on our weekly pin-board which is sent out every Friday. Information can also be 

found on the behaviour tab on our school website.  

We are continually reminding the children of our five Golden Rules: 

1. We make safe choices 

2. We show respect to each other 

3. We follow instructions 

4. We look after our school environment 

5. We reflect and repair 

Please can you talk to your children about these rules at home too? 

Children continue to work hard to gain tokens towards a class reward. This half term’s focus 

is all about kindness and how children talk to each other.  

We have also reflected on our induction processes for staff and have reviewed how we will 

be supporting new staff with their understanding of policies and systems.  

Staff leaders, governors and Hamwic Education Trust will continue to work on this identified 

action for improvement going into the next academic year. We will also continue to update 

you regularly.  

I would just like to thank you for your great support of the school on behalf of all staff. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs J-A Palfrey 
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